
Following our recent session with Mind Cymru on their Sort the Switch report, we have organised a 

scrutiny session with the Deputy Minister for Mental Health and Wellbeing on transitions between 

CAHMS and AMHS. This session will be 10am-11am on Thursday 15 December. I would like to invite 

members of the Health and Social Care Committee to join us for this session, under Standing Order 

17.49. The meeting will be in a hybrid format. 

We have invited the young people to submit questions in advance of the session to inform our lines 

of questioning.  

I would appreciate if you could let us know by Wednesday 7 December which, if any, of your 

Members would like to join us for the session and in what format they wish to join. This will enable us 

to make the necessary arrangements.  

Yours sincerely, 

Jayne Bryant MS 

Chair 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 
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Dear Russell, 


